
 
 

Erratum 
MX Participation in the FIA and SIFMA 2018 Disaster 

Recovery Tests 
 
 
On September 6th 2018 the Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) published ​Technical Notice              
18-013​, in order to provide details about the 2018 FIA and SIFMA Disaster Recovery Test (the                
Test) that will take place on October 13th 2018. The Notice erroneously mentioned that IIROC               
(the Investment Industry Regulatory Organization of Canada) was taking part in this year's Test.              
Kindly note that IIROC conducts bi-annual industry continuity planning test and therefore the next              
one should be held in the fall 2019.  
 
For more information, please reach us at : 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll-free : 1-877-588-8489 
Local : 514-871-7872 
Email : ​samsupport@tmx.com 
 
 

https://m-x.ca/f_avis_tech_en/18-013_en.pdf
https://m-x.ca/f_avis_tech_en/18-013_en.pdf

